
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Public Accuracy Test for Early Voting for the February 27, 

2024, Presidential Primary Election has been scheduled for Thursday, February 1, 2024, at 1:00 p.m., 

at the Early Voting Site located at the Human Services West Bldg., 57418 C.R. 681, Hartford, MI  

49057.   

 

The Public Accuracy Test is conducted to demonstrate that the computer programming used to tabulate 

the votes cast at the election meets the requirements of Michigan election law. 

 
Suzie Roehm, Van Buren County Clerk 

 
 


